
To Whom is May concern, 
 
I have been a Oregon resident for going on 5 years now.  We were living in California, and concerned 
about the way the government was increasingly passing restrictive legislation.  We chose to move to 
Oregon in part because of the importance and value its citizens and legislature seemed to place on 
safeguarding the rights of its citizens.  This bill being proposed is deeply concerning to us as free 
American citizens.  Holding children’s education hostage and instituting a policy of discrimination against 
the unvaccinated or partially unvaccinated is not the way people of a free country act.  We are solidly 
NOT in favor of this bill.   
 
Sara Crompton  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


